
CANON CITY GEOLOGY CLUB

MEMBERSHIP MEETING

January 14, 2019

United Methodist Fellowship Hall Canon City, CO

The meeting was called to order by Curtis Eulert
There were 58 people attending the business meeting and 63 present for the pre-
sentation.

New members: 
Paulette and Steve Kamrath, Stacy Kitzman, Megan and William Kalthoff, Johnny 
and Verna Macias, Sondra Sage, Bobbie Couch.
Guests: 
Tim, Emmaly, and Finnigan Dennehy.

Minutes of previous meeting: 
Minutes of our membership meetings are posted on our website.

President’s Report:
The board of director’s members for 2019 were introduced to the membership.
Sondra Sage and Megan Kalthoff were introduced as the new membership commit-
tee.
Curtis presented Jennifer Gerring her Rock Hound Certificate.

Treasurer’s report: 
CCGC Checking account  $ 3657.48 

CCGC  Savings account   $ 4579.45  

General Savings      $ 2720.61 

Scholarship Fund     $ 1858.84           

NHAC  Checking account  $ 2,170.54      

Total      $   10,407.47   

The total for 2018 memberships 64 individual, 82 family for a total of 265 members.

For 2019 there are 27 individual 42 family for a total of 133 members.
 

Board of Directors Meeting Report: 
The Board approved awarding 1 scholarship for 2019.



Committee Assignments are: Program Greg Sharp,  Field Trip Dan Inmon, New 
Hope Curtis Eulert, Publicity Gerri Hass, Website John Fuson, Audit committee: 
Cathey Young and Bobbi Couch,  Bylaws Ann Eulert and Dan Inmon. 
Budget for 2019 was approved.
Membership in the Chamber of Commerce was approved.
Next radio show February 11, 2019 at 8:30.

Program Committee: 
Looking for someone to present February Program, March Steve Veatch will 
present.

Field Trip Committee Report:
Feb 16 Kit Kederich Volcanoes of Colorado at the Royal Gorge Regional Museum.
Feb 22 Steve Wolfe Stratigraphy to be held at Pueblo Community College Cañon 
City.
March 30 Bob Carnein Mineral ID at the Methodist Fellowship Hall.

NHAC Report: 
Remediation in the spring. Checking on advantages of Plan of Operation. Roger 
Rupp was given a gift for the holidays.

Scholarship Committee Report: 
Steve has been in contact with all 4 high schools in the area about the scholarship. 
Applications are due by April 11, 2019.

Pebble Pups Report: 
Went fossil hunting behind Harrison School.

Winners of the trivia questions for the evening were:
Diana Biggs, Debra Fuson, Connie Inmon, Kit Kederich, Paulette Kamrath.

Announcements: 
Carol McNew brought more books for purchase about the Rocks & Fossils of Fre-
mont County. She also brought some 2019 calendars. She is working with Jennifer 
to establish a geology contingent in the Cotopaxi school.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:35.

Respectfully submitted,
Beverly McInis, Secretary


